
We are organising a patients' meeting on Wednesday 28th April at 8 pm in the Haemophilia 

Centre Seminar Room at the Royal Free Hospital. 

This will be an opportunity tO discuss current advances in 
 
the understanding of III % 

infection, and new forms of therapy treatment being developed. In particular, we hope that 

we will be able to present the results of the Concorde trial, which investigated the use of 

AZT early n the course of HIV infection. 

Please could you fill in and return the reply slip below. I should mention, that parking is 

likely to be difficult because of building work going on adjacent to the Haemophilia Centre 

and the most likely site to obtain a place will be in the car park at the main hospital entrance 

in Pond Street. 

Yours sincerely, 
-

G RO-C 

Dr Paul Telfer 

I will/will not be attending the patients meeting at 8 pm on 28th April 1993. 

I Will be bringing , . ..... . . . .. guest(s). 
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